
SOCIALS:   @EMTEACHINGHUB   |   NEWSLETTER   |   0161 785 5083

Fully completed applications (which must include the Headteacher approval) will 
be time stamped and allocated by UCL on this basis.

The new NPQSENCO has a larger allocation of scholarships available and is open 
to current SENCOs, those who need to complete the mandatory qualification, and 
those who are aspirant SENCOs or school leaders with elements of responsibility 
for inclusion. More information about the qualification is here.

You can find Information about fees for self-funded places here.

To secure a place(s), register on the DfE portal as soon as possible.

If you have any question, please contact us at 
info@eastmanchesterteachinghub.com. 

2024 - 2025

Get ready 
for September

Over the last academic year, we have 
delivered over 370 training sessions to 
over 800 participants from ECTs to middle 
leaders, to future Headteachers. 
We couldn’t have done this without your support and commitment to 
the development of teachers and leaders. Thank you! 
Now it’s time to get ready for the year ahead. Below you will find the 
information you need to register. We look forward to working with you in 
2024-2025 

2024 - 2025

Sign up for our 
Appropriate Body 
services by registering on 
ECT Manager. 

Sign up your new ECT(s) 
and mentors for our Early 
Career Framework 
programme by registering 
on the DfE portal. 

Early Career Teachers

Register your new 
ECT(s) for September.
You can find all the 
guidance you need on our 
website

All registrations on the DfE 
portal and ECT Manager 
need to be completed by 
the start of the Autumn 
term. 

East Manchester Teaching School Hub is partnered with University College 
London (UCL) to deliver the full suite of National Professional Qualifications. 
Scholarship funding for Autumn 2024 has changed.

If you are intending to use the NPQs next term as part of your staff development 
strategy, we would strongly advise you to check the PP funding eligibility list for 
your school and, if you are eligible for scholarships,  submit applications to us, 
choosing UCL as the provider, as soon as possible

National Professional Qualifications (NPQs)

Leadership
NPQH (Headship) 
NPQSL (Senior Leadership)
NPQEYL (Early Years Leadership) 
NPQSENCO

Specialist 
NPQLT (Leading Teaching) 
NPQLTD (Leading Teacher Development) 
NPQLBC (Leading Behaviour and 
Culture) NPQLL (Leading Literacy) 
NPQLPM (Leading Primary Maths)  

https://www.ucl.ac.uk/ioe/departments-and-centres/centres/ucl-centre-educational-leadership/national-professional-qualifications/npqsenco-npq-special-educational-needs-coordinator
https://eastmanchestertsh.ectmanager.com/login.aspx
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/funding-for-national-professional-qualifications-npqs#check-if-your-setting-is-eligible-for-scholarship-funding
https://www.eastmanchesterteachinghub.com/national-professional-qualifications/cost-for-national-professional-qualifications-2024-25/
https://register-national-professional-qualifications.education.gov.uk/
https://manage-training-for-early-career-teachers.education.gov.uk/
https://www.eastmanchesterteachinghub.com/early-career-teachers/register-your-ect/


Visit our website for info: eastmanchesterteachinghub.comPROUD TO BE PART OF 

East Manchester Teaching School Hub Conferences

The MTPT Project

Your ECTs and mentors can secure 
their places by following the links on 
our website. Induction tutors can also 
book their training on this link.

Following these conferences, your ECTs will be 
assigned to a cluster and specific training dates will be 
published for the rest of the academic year. 

You can also book a place at Induction Tutor training by 
following the link above. 

After a successful series of twilight CPD sessions this 
year, we will be offering a series of training events for 
our ECTs and three- and four-year teachers during 
2024/2025. Watch out for more information in the 
Autumn term!

To kick-start the ECF programme 
for your year one and year two 
ECTs and mentors, East 
Manchester are holding a series 
of conferences in the Autumn 
term.

ECT + Programme

Support for Maternity, Paternity and Adoption Returners 
to Continue!

Colleagues working in state schools in the North West will 
continue to benefit from MTPT Project workshops and coaching 
whilst on maternity leave and as they return to work, thanks to 
ongoing support from regional Teaching School Hubs. 
Throughout next academic year, teachers, leaders and support 
staff returning from parental leave can attend a 90 minute 
virtual Return to Work workshop ahead of their return - fully 
funded! Colleagues taking a period of maternity, adoption or 
shared parental leave can also enjoy fully-funded virtual group 
coaching, with five cohorts running next year. This year, more 
than 200 parent-teacher colleagues across England have 
benefitted from these programmes, supporting them to 
balance work and family life.

Colleagues can sign up to a workshop here.

https://www.eastmanchesterteachinghub.com/early-career-teachers/ecf-training-dates/it-ect-and-mentor-conferences-2024/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/cc/mtpt-return-to-work-workshops-3435429

